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[excerpt] 
 
A dozen years ago, when the conferences with Barnhouse 
and Martin were taking place, they asked a question  
that had been asked by many others -- just what do  
Adventists believe relative to the eternal pre-existence  
and complete Deity of Christ? 
 
We have made a clear statement.  But recently I have  
developed a little monograph that I think makes a pretty  
clear presentation of the place of the Second Person of  
the Eternal Godhead.  This may be of interest to you.   
I would be interested in your reaction. 
 
I have sent this to a few non-Adventist scholars to see  
how they would view this presentation. 
 
 
[end of excerpt] 
 


